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1. High Water  
a. We have a high-water event on the horizon. Emails have been sent out and will continue to be 

sent to keep everyone updated. We have not had any high water in some significant time, So I 
do have some concerns with complacency issues. Please make all effort to assure everyone is 
aware and prepared. Be Prepared do not have to Prepare for this!  
 

2. Several Industry reps will be traveling to Vicksburg the the ERDC for the Emsworth Model 
Demonstrations. (Will touch on this more in detail during presentation) 
 

3. Upcoming outages  
 

a. Greenup - March 4th – April 12th  
b. Maxwell - March 11th – May 18th  
c. Hannibal – July 15th – November 7th  
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